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lizbuss@msn.com

From: AC119KJimD@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2013 9:29 AM
To: tkish@ncoausa.org
Cc: takaifarm@bellsouth.net; Qadvocate@sbcglobal.net; stinger7172@live.net; Desertfox1

@q.com; Drzyzga513@hotmail.com; busch791@tampabay.rr.com; AC119KJimD@aol.com; 
gorylj@bellsouth.net; jmatti@sonic.net; stinger04@ymail.com; takitus@email.com; 
morrowjl@tularosa.net; ac119gunner@hotmail.com; shadow1969@indy.rr.com; 
western20@windstream.net; duneintl@aol.com; MacIsaac@mac.com; 
colmacmac@mac.com; jhester7.satx@gmail.com

Subject: AC-119 reunion notice

Tina, 
  
THANK YOU for helping me with your web site. 
  
Please pass on to your magazine editor 
  
Dear Editor, 
  
We are looking for former members associated with the AC-119 gunships used from 1967 to 1972 in Southeast Asia. We’d 
like to find aircrew, ground crew, support personnel, Friends & Families and anyone whose bacon we saved. 
  
  
Would you list our REUNION? 
  
AC-119 Gunship Reunion, September 26th–29th 2013 in San Antonio TX  
Shadows & Stingers; Air & Ground Crew; 71st, 17th & 18th SOS;  
Friends & Families as well as anyone whose bacon we saved are welcome;  
Check the web at www.ac-119gunships.com  
Or contact Jerry Hester at 210-663-3159, e-mail jhester7.satx@gmail.com  
  
  
Yours in SERVICE, 

Jim Dunn 

Jim Dunn 


